
 

 

FRIDAY FUN! 

Tomorrow is Friday Fun Day! 

 

As the Olympics Opening Ceremony is on tomorrow night we thought it would be fun 

if all our community, students, staff and parents dressed in green and gold to show 

our excitement and support for the Australian team! We are looking for the Greenest 

and Goldest students, staff and families! Make sure you post your pictures in your 

Google Classroom after 9.10am tomorrow! 

 

 


